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October 20, 2008  

 

Dear Ms Benitz:  

 

This letter responds to your letter dated September 19, 2008, regarding the Commission's review of Our Common Values 

PAC's July and August Monthly reports.  

 

Today the PAC amended the July Monthly report.  As explained in the amendment to the June monthly report, due to a data 

entry error the PAC inadvertently reported a $2,000 contribution refund from the DCCC as an 'offset to opertation 

expenditure(s)'. This issue was corrected in the amended June Monthly report.  The July Monthly report, as amended 

today, also reflects this change.  By amending the July report as described, this should correct the descrepency between 

the July and August reports addressed in your letter.   

 

Please contact the PAC if you have questions or would like any additional information. 

 

 


